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<D3V@nrc.gov>, <EXN1 @nrc.gov>
10/25/03 9:26AM
PSEG

Dave and Eileen,

I received a call from a PSEG employee expressing concern about two things:
the increasingly negative trend of 24 OSHA "_cort a
and a notification written yesterdayb . .....

§IJM that details the lack of training for SORC members. The latter

raises questions as to whether or not current SORC members meet the regulatory
requirement to fulfill their responsibilities, including nuclear safety matters.

I urged this person to contact you or the Resident. He said he would do so.
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